
HOLE #2 GREEN PROJECT 
Construction is set to begin this fall on hole #2 green.

Stagg Hill is currently accepting  donations to help cover some of the costs.
If you would like information about the project or would like to donate directly 

to the course improvement fund, please contact general manager and director of golf 
Chad Myers at chad@stagghillgolfclub.com.

EVERY CENT COUNTS!!


